Athletics Committee Meeting
Tuesday, December 6, 2011
Present:  Dr. Amanda Coffman, Dr. Lisa Clayton, Mrs. Christa Raney, Mr. Ben Baker, Mrs. Lisa Burton, Mr. Todd Vardaman, Ms. Jana Morrison, Mr. Mark Linder
Absent:  Mr. David Shields, Mr. Tyler Killen, Mr. Chase Wise, Mr. Payton Edminston, Dr. Pat Roden, Mrs. Tina Sharp, Dr. Steve Smith
Dr. Amanda Coffman asked for approval of the minutes for the November 1, 2011 meeting.  There were no additions or corrections.  Mr. Ben Baker made the motion to approve the minutes, and Dr. Lisa Clayton seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved as read.
Mr. Mark Linder gave the Athletic Director’s report:
· The Ohio Valley Conference met in October and has chosen at this time not to expand their conference.  UNA is still looking at other conferences such as Southland Conference, Southern Conference and the Atlantic Sun Conference.  
· Fundraising for Division I is going well.  Verbally over $3,625,000 has been committed for Division I.
· The two women sports that will be added will be women’s golf and women’s bowling.  Sand volleyball could be added at a later date. 
· The coaching positions for women’s golf and women’s bowling will be in place in mid February 2012.  
· The Student Athlete Exit Survey was administered to the seniors of the following fall sports: volleyball, cross country, and soccer.  The survey will be administered to senior football student athletes before the end of the fall 2011 semester.
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The establishment of a Division I subcommittee was discussed.  Dr. Coffman will write a letter of recommendation to be presented to the Shared Governance for the meeting on January 25, 2012.  
The next Athletics committee meeting will be Tuesday, January 24, 2012 to at 3:30 pm.  The meeting was adjourned.

